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For Immediate Release.  
 
CENTRAL POINT, OR –  
 

Bear Creek Greenway Envisioned 
 

Central Point Ore.---(August 19, 2022) ---Jackson County in partnership with the cities of Central Point, 
Medford, Phoenix, Talent, and Ashland announce the second community open house and survey to 
provide input on the future of the Bear Creek Greenway.    

 
The first phase of Envision Bear Creek project gathered public feedback about Greenway priorities. Hear 
the results and provide input on the recommended improvements on the Greenway.   
 
Join the discussion on August 25, 2022, to help shape recommendations. 
 
Two available options to attend online: 12:00 – 1:00 p.m. and 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. with live Spanish 
Interpretation at the 5:30 session.  
 
 
An online survey is available beginning August 19 through September 18 in English and Spanish.  Share 
your thoughts on the future of this unique regional resource.  
 

To learn more about the project, how to join the virtual August 25 Open House, and take the Envision Bear 
Creek survey, please visit: Https://envisionbearcreek.com     

 
 

https://envisionbearcreek.com/

